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Jesus told his disciples a parable to show them that they 
should always pray and not give up 
 
 
 
 

 

Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Paighton W, Year 1- Lincoln D, Year 2- Alisha F, Year 3- Dane R, 
Year 4- Leon M, Year 5- Lewis L, Year 6- Jack P 

This week’s ‘Writing Award’ winners are: 
Reception – Georgia R, Year 1- Noah Q, Year 2- Harry T, Year 3- Keelie D, 

Year 4- Casey R, Year 5- Jason B, Year 6 – Matthew F 

This week’s ‘Values’ winners are: 
Nursery – Charlie L, Reception – Grace T, Year 1- Gracie-Lee A, Year 2- Archie A,  

Year 3- John B, Year 4- Harvey K, Year 5- Thomas Y, Year 6- Callum O’M 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Lily-Grace D & Caden P (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’, ‘Writing’ and ‘Values’ Awards are invited to our assembly 

on Friday, 23th September at 9.00am.  
 

MEET THE TEACHER  
3.45 pm Wednesday 21st September  

This will be a short presentation by the Head and your Class teachers and opportunity to find out 
what your child will be doing this year.   Please try and come, the children love showing off their 

classroom and class teachers will be able to answer any questions you may have. 
Formal parents evening will be half next half term.   

 

 
 
 

 
Non Uniform Day Friday, 16th September 

 

 
Thank you for all your kind donations. We have raised £140.50 which will be sent off to support 

Reuben’s Retreat. 
 

Bikes/Scooters 
For health & safety reasons, scooters and bikes must not be ridden on school premises. Please 
ensure they are pushed once through the school gates. Also can parents please monitor children as 

they walk up the school drive. Please don’t allow your children to walk ahead out of reach and ensure 
they keep to the marked walkways.    

Y6 London Trip 
                  There is a meeting for Parents/Children in school on Wednesday, 28th September at 

6.00pm for those going on the London trip. Please ensure someone attends as we have important 
information to give out.  

 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

Attendance 
The attendance percentage for the whole school 

w/e 15th September 2016 is 92.3%   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The winning class is Year 2 with 96.7% 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Friendship’ 
 

“A friend loves at all times.”  Proverbs 17:17  

Prayer Request  
Please remember 
family and friends 
of those who died 
in the 9/11 attacks, 
15 years ago.  



 
 
 
 

Date Event Details 
20.9.16 Y6 Southlands Quiz  

22.9.16 Netball League, Holy Cross  

28.9.16 London Meeting 6.00pm 

28.10.16 Finish for Half Term 3.30pm 
8.11.16 School Re-opens  
21.12.16 Finish for Christmas 2.30pm 
9.1.17 School Re-opens  

Data Collection Sheet 
We will be sending a Data 

Collection Sheet of the details we 
hold on your child.  Please make 

corrections/additions and return to 
the office and your details will be 

updated. 

Clubs for Autumn 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, KS2 Dodgeball Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Football Club 

Wednesday – Homework, KS2 Badminton Club 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Football Club, Y4/5/6 Netball Club 

Friday – Homework 

Shin Pads must be worn for Football Clubs 

Free School Meal Entitlement 
If you think you may be eligible to receive free school meals, please ring 01772 531809. Please note that 
this also includes children who will be in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 who are entitled to receive Universal 
Free School Meals, it means school will receive extra money to help your child. 
 

Secondary Admission for September 2017 
 

If your child is in Year 6 you will need to apply for their High School place. The deadline for 
applications is 31st October 2016. www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs 
Constable if you are having difficulties. 

Primary Admission for September 2017 
 

If your child has a 4th Birthday between 1st September 2016 & 31 August 2017 they will start primary 
school in September 2017. You will still need to apply for a place even if your child attends a nursery 
linked to a primary school.  The deadline for applications is 15th January 2017.  
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you are having difficulties. 

 

School App 
Parents can download our school 
app for smart phones for free.  In 

your App Store search for All 
Saints’ Primary Chorley and it 
should be there to download. 

 

Cancelled Clubs 
There is no Dodgeball on Monday, 19th September as Mr Crow is taking a 

team to the Cross Country. 
 

Some children have been 
climbing over the fence at the 
front of school at home time.  
For Health & Safety reasons 
please support us in stopping 
your child from doing this.   

High School Open Evenings 
 

Thursday, 22nd September 5.30-8.15pm – Parklands Academy 
Monday, 26th September 6.00-8.30pm – Southlands High School 

Thursday, 29th September 5.00-7.30pm – Albany Academy 
Wednesday, 12th October 6.00-8.30pm – Holy Cross High School 

Lunchtime Award  
Reception Class 

Jayden W, Y2 
Emily M, Y6 

 


